
Dear colleagues and partners, 
Greetings from snowy Steyr, Upper Austria!   
It is my pleasure to invite you and your colleagues to attend our annual International Teaching Days, 
which will be held from 13th to 15th May 2019 in Steyr/Austria. Students are also invited to take part 
in this event, accompanied by professors. 
Attached to this message, please find further information about 
the International Week/International Teaching Days, like teaching topics, social programme and 
information about registration procedure. 
We have created an online registration system for participants of the International Teaching Days, 
which you can find here www.fh-ooe.at/int-week-steyr. 
We kindly ask you to also forward this invitation to interested colleagues, online registration 
closes 31st March 2019. 
  
We are looking forward to welcoming you in Steyr in May. 
  
With kind regards 
Marlies Schmidthaler 
  
  
  
Dipl.Päd. Marlies Schmidthaler (Ms.) 
Head of International Office 
  
University of Applied Sciences Upper Austria 
School of Management 
Wehrgrabengasse 1-3 
4400 Steyr/Austria 
Phone: +43 (0)5 0804 33050 
E-Mail: marlies.schmidthaler@fh-steyr.at 
Web: www.fh-ooe.at 
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